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Dear Parent/Carers,
Covid-19 Update 01.02.22

| write with further information regarding the number of identified cases of Coivd-19 within our
school community.

| am pleased to be able to write to you to advise that we have not been notified of any new cases of
Covid-19 in school today.

Children and staff in Class 4 should continue to test daily until Friday 4™ February.

We will continue with the measures we have in place — good hand and respiratory hygiene as well as
ventilation. Classes of children are being kept apart inside the building and extra-curricular clubs for
this term are cancelled.

As always, thank you for your ongoing support and understanding with these matters.

Yours sincerely
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H Comfort
Executive Headteacher
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